
Green Community 10-6-2017 Project Update 

Project Update: 

  

 A pre-construction meeting was held on Thursday September 28th, 2017 between the 

Town of Holliston, the energy efficiency contractor (World Energy Efficiency Services), 

and Kelly Brown, program administrator for the DOER Green Communities. 

 The contractor has all signed contracts for the lighting and insulation projects at both the 

Library and the Senior Center, and the boiler upgrade project at the Town Hall. 

 At this time the contractor is working on ordering all the materials and getting the project 

scheduled 

 


